
 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to Join us at the RETURN OF THE FREEDOM RIDERS, an historic, 

national gathering to welcome, honor and commemorate the 50th Anniversary of 

the 1961 Freedom Rides, marking a pivotal point in the evolution of the civil rights 

movement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Date:   Leave Fayetteville/Little Rock on May 21st 
                        Return Fayetteville/ Little Rock on May 27th 

 Cost:  $50.00 

Register:   At the Multicultural Center (bring check with you – 

made to the University of Arkansas) 

Deadline:   Thursday, March 31, 2011 

 

For more information visit http://ms50thfreedomridersreunion.org/ or  
contact Dr. Veronikha Salazar at vxs04@uark.edu or call 479-575-8405 
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